
Please be a respectable dog owner and pick up
your dog's waste

Despite the efforts of responsible dog owners, we ask that you please
pick up after your dog. It is not the Town's Public Works Coordinator
(Istvan's) responsibility to pick up after your dog as his time can be
better served elsewhere. Some residents have security cameras and have
provided the town with footage showing people letting their dog do its
business and their owner not picking up after it. There are dog bag
stations and garbage cans in the following areas in town, please use
them.

92nd Ave NE (across from NE 40th St)
Sally's Alley
Beach
NE 42nd St.



Questions? Email us here or call 425-454-6994

mailto:clerk-treasurer@yarrowpointwa.gov

